
                                         NEWSLETTER 22 August 2019 

 

Greetings, Kia Ora, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Taloha ni, Ni sa bula, Kamonaso, Kia Orana, Ni Hao, Namestay, Ram-
Ram, Salām, Sanibona, Olla. Nau Mai Haere Mai Ki Te Kura O Marawaewae. Ngā Mihi O Te Tau Hou Ki A Koutou 

                     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Samuel cruising around in his 
wheel chair with the free wheel 
purchased through sponsorship 

Cherry Blossom Festival 

Is coming up in just over 4 weeks…. 

Classes are starting to get into their 

planning for their stalls. 

This year our School will be 

fundraising for  

“Anything cultural” 
Kapa haka uniforms, Pacifica Drums, 

Sound System to cater for our school 

bands, culture groups suitable for outdoor 

use at festivals and music performances on 

the stage. If you know of anyone or 

businesses that may want to donate items 

for our Annual Fundraiser for our Quick 

Fire Raffles we would really appreciate it. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

A message from Kimberley… 
The weeks are flying by and the Cherry 
Blossom Festival will be here before we know 
it so exciting. 
Just a reminder children are NOT supervised 
at School before 8.20am, we have noticed 
some children have been arriving at school 
before the Teachers. 
This isn’t safe. Breakfast Club opens at 
8.00am so the children are more than 
welcome to join the Breakfast Club at that 
time. 
Have a lovely weekend and fingers crossed for 
some sunshine. 
                     
                    Kimberley  



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What’s happening? 

Important Dates: 

 

 Friday 23 August 
Rippa Team Vs Greenpark. 
Away. 12:30 kickoff. 

 

 Tuesday 27 August 
Info evening TIS – 6:30-
8:30pm 

 

 Wednesday 28 August 
Boys Class performing in 
Choir at Baycourt 
 

 Wednesday 28 August 
Multi Media Info session 
11:00-12:00 TIS Hall 
CWSA info session 11:00-
12:00 TIS Hall 
 

 Thursday 29 August 
Interschool Sports – Rugby 
& Netball. GVS vs Gate Pa 
(Away) 
 

 Friday 30th August 
Daffodil Day 
 

 Monday 5 September 
Interschool Sports – Rugby 
& Netball. GVS vs Green 
Park (Home) 
 

 Wednesday 4 September 
Girls Rugby Team – Arataki 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Super writing from Tilly 

Wonderful writers 
 

 

 
Room 7 Math’s whizz’s  

 

 

 

Wonderful work from   
Room 5 tamariki 

Writing star 

Kimberley loves to hear 
Flynn’s stories 

 

Big smiles from this 
group of kiddies as we 

celebrate their beautiful 
work 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

A huge thanks to everyone who has been involved in the fundraising 
over the years to achieve this beautiful Playground for our Juniors. 
Also thanks to TECT for giving us the final amount to ensure it could 

happen. 

 

OUR NEW JUNIOR 
PLAYGROUND 

Proudly sponsored 

by TECT 
 


